
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26.05.2023 

Summer 1 Newsletter 

                    www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been a really busy half term, with lots of school visits/visitors and residential visits alongside the Coro-
nation Celebration, and of course the Year 6 SATs.  

Do look on our Facebook page, as we share lots of photos of learning both in and outside of the classroom 
and it is a great way to see all the great things happening in our school.  

It was an absolute privilege to join the Year 6’s on their residential this week and it reminded me how fortu-
nate I am to work with such a hardworking team of staff and amazing children. An enormous thanks must go 
out to all our staff who volunteer to give their time to attend residential visits; without this, we wouldn’t be 
able to provide these opportunities for our children. There were so many moments to be proud of and I 
know the Year 4 team felt the same during their residential.  

As we head into the final half term, it will be another busy one. We will be thinking about transition, both for 
our Year 6 children who will be heading off to High School and for Year 2 pupils who will be joining us in Sep-
tember.   

Staffing Update   

Following 5 years at our school, Mr King is leaving us at the end of the summer term, to take up a Deputy 
Headteacher post at North Walsham Infant and Junior Federation. We will of course, be very sad to lose him 
but wish him all the best for the future. We have been successful in recruiting a fabulous new year leader, 
Miss Millington, who will join us in September. Mrs Groves is going to be our Year 3 Lead in September and 
will be working alongside our feeder schools and Mr King to support the transition of Year 2 pupils to our 
school.  

We will also be saying goodbye to Miss Massingham who has worked with us for the last year and a half. We 
are really thankful for all she has done for our school and wish her all the best in her new adventures. This 
week, we have appointed a new full time teacher, Miss Rowbury who will be joining us for the start of the 
new school year.  

School Uniform 

Just a reminder, that although we are approaching the end of the school year, children do still need to wear 
the appropriate uniform to school each day, including PE kit and footwear. We understand that you may be 
reluctant to purchase new school shoes ahead of the holidays, so if this is the case, black trainers are ac-
ceptable.  

Rings, necklaces and bracelets are not permitted.  

Thanks to our fabulous families, we do have a stock of school uniform which we can give out to families who 
may be struggling to provide this. Please just contact the office or someone on the gate and we will do our 
best to help.  

http://www.derehamjunior.dneat.org/

